fé; BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL
e A PITAMPURA, DELHI - 110034

Circular

September 11, 2017
Dear Parents,

The safety and security of each child in our school is our
top priority. In this regard, it may be noted that no
parent shall be permitted in the school premises
without the parent I-Card.

Thanks & Regards,

Ms. Meenu Goswami

Principal
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